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Environmental Health & Safety <safety@csum.edu>
Tue 4/19/2022 9:09 AM

To: All Faculty <all_faculty@csum.edu>;All Staff <all_staff@csum.edu>;All Students
<all_students@csum.edu>;All POI <All_POI@csum.edu>

Dear Campus Community,
 
The end of the semester is in sight! As finals, commencement, and the summer training cruise are fast
approaching, we want to ensure that our campus community remains safe and healthy. As is occurring
across the state of California, we have also noted a slight uptick in flu and COVID-19 cases on campus
in the past week. Our current COVID–19 policies are not changing; however, we are sharing this
information so you can consider voluntarily engaging in safety measures such as masking indoors.
 
While the reduced severity of the current COVID-19 cases is resulting in fewer hospitalizations and
deaths than caused by previous variants, a positive COVID-19 test result nevertheless could impact an
individual’s normal routine for a week or more, as mandated by the California Department of Public
Health. We will continue to monitor the situation on our campus and surrounding community and will
communicate any updates or changes in our campus COVID-19 policy as needed.
As always, take care of yourself and others.
 
 
Sincerely,
Craig Dawson, CHMM
Manager of Environmental Health & Safety

California State University Maritime Academy

200 Maritime Academy Drive |Vallejo, CA 94590
707.654.1076 phone | 707.654.1141 fax
cdawson@csum.edu
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